
Celebrating Our English Curriculum Highlights from Spring  
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EYFS  
Owls and Foxes have loved the work 

they have been doing based on The 

Naughty Bus. They have been using 

their sounds to write phonetically 

plausible words and some of us have 

even been writing our own 

sentences. 

Reception have been embracing the 

at home reading challenges – you 

can find them here: 
https://padlet.ocm/vsheffield/vnhgfon6oc1gteye 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 Year 1 have 

been enjoying The Lion Inside and 

have produced some lovely 

independent writing about a small 

animal befriending a large animal. 
Year 2 created wonderful adventure 

stories based on The Dragon 

Machine! They used expanded noun 

phrases to make their writing even 

more exciting! 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hive have written some brilliant diary entries, taking on the role of 

Tom from their text Winter’s Child. They will be writing a letter next. 

Lower Key Stage 2 Year 3 were fascinated by the book Stone Age Boy 

linked to their Spring Topic. They wrote some brilliant stories from the point of 

view of the boy and have been learning how to use inverted commas to 

punctuate speech - without using over using them! Year 4 have been on the 

edge of their seats reading Escape From Pompeii and writing their own exciting 

stories! 

Upper Key Stage 2 Year 5 have written and performed their own night-

themed poems, inspired by the works of Berlie Doherty. They have enjoyed 

developing their description skills and are currently writing Viking myths. Year 6 

have enjoyed exploring the classic tale The Selfish Giant and have been using 

some beautiful formal language to describe and set the tone for an older 

audience. 
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